
I am a Mendocino county resident and my family has been living in this area since my great 

grandparents. We are against rezoning areas to accommodate cannabis growing as it is disruptive 

to those who love their home how it is. Production activity, nefarious criminal behavior and 

odors, to name a few, are not conducive to a tranquil family home. 

Thank you for taking the time to consider our perspective. 

 

- Naomi Mills 

 


